
To all his friends, family, and colleagues:

Our father Kevin Kelly bravely battled pancreatic cancer over the past year. 

He finally found his peace Tuesday evening at the Kate B. Reynolds 
Hospice House in Winston-Salem.

Arrangements have now been finalized for a service in Kevin's memory. 
Mass will be held at 2PM on Saturday, September 23rd at Holy Family 
Catholic Church in Clemmons, NC. All are welcome. Visitation with the 
family is one hour prior, in the vestibule. Please note: this is a change from 
the original location (Immaculate Heart; High Point).

Feel free to "message" me directly. Thanks for the love and support you all 
shown Kevin!

Regards,

Brendan


